
Colman Avenue, Wolverhampton, WV11 3RT.  

Telephone number: 01902 921159 

School website: www.perryhall.co.uk 

 Email address: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Head of School: Mrs C Gibbins.    Executive Headteacher: Miss R Kohli 

Important Dates 
• w.b. 12.12.22— no after school clubs this week.  
• 12.12.22—Reception to Year 6 Influenza (Nasal Flu) immunisations (catch ups). 

• 12.12.22—after school- Year 2 residential meeting for parents/carers.  
• 13.12.22—after school- Year 6 residential meeting for parents/carers. 
• 14.12.22—Year 1 ‘Magical Toy Museum’ drama workshop.  
 

Christmas Celebrations at Perry Hall 2022 
 

• 05.12.22—Reception Christmas Stay and Play for parents/carers (crafts and songs).  

• 06.12.22— Year 4 and 5 performance ‘Let’s Do A Nativity’: 9.15am dress rehearsal (for 

grandparents and parents with young children) and 2pm (adults only—no children please).  

• 07.12.22—Year 4 and 5 performance ‘Let’s Do A Nativity’: 9.15am and 2pm.  

• 07.12.22—Two’s Christmas Stay and Play for parents/carers(10.15am or 12.45pm) 

• 08.12.22—Christmas Jumper Day in aid of ‘Save the Children’. 

• 08.12.22—Christmas Dinner Day (for children in Reception—Year 6).  
• 08.12.22—Nursery Christmas Stay and Play for parents/carers (10.15am or 2pm) 

• 09.12.22—Farm on Wheels visit into school for Twos and Nursery.  

• 12.12.22—KS1 (Y1 and Y2) performance ‘Let’s Have A Party’: 9.15am dress rehearsal (for 
grandparents and parents with young children) and 2pm (adults only—no children please).  

• 12.12.22—Year 3 Crafts and Carols with parents/carers from 2pm (letter to follow).  

• 13.12.22—KS1 (Y1 and Y2) performance ‘Let’s Have A Party’: 9.15am and 2pm.  

• 13.12.22—Year 6 Crafts and Carols with parents/carers from 2pm  

• 14.12.22—3.15pm–4.30pm- PTA Christmas Disco (Year 1-Year 6).  

• 15.12.22—Two’s and Nursery children break up today. 

• 16.12.22—Reception – Year 6 Party morning. The whole school breaks up at 
1.15pm. No Friday afternoon provision.  

Children’s Christmas Cards 
 

In the build up to Christmas, the Christmas joy is spread with the 
sharing of Christmas cards. Children are welcome to bring Christmas 
cards for their friends into school. Please ensure that each envelope 
is clearly marked with the child's name and class to which the card 
is intended for.  

 

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 2nd December 2022 

Welcome to Perry Hall News, a weekly newsletter to celebrate our achievements 

and keep you up-to-date with upcoming events.   

Year 2 ‘Great Fire of London’ workshop 

On Wednesday, Year 2 took part in an interactive workshop about the 
Great Fire of London. The children were visited by William Porter, an 

eyewitness from 1666, who took them back in time to visit Pudding Lane 
at the time of the fire. They found out what it was like to live in London 
in 1666 and how the fire was eventually put out. At 

the end of the workshop the children were        
transported back to present day and looked at how     

London had been rebuilt after the fire.  The children all enjoyed the 
workshop and have enjoyed learning about the                            

Great Fire of London this term.  

Reception - Search for Santa 
 

On 30th November, Reception children had their very own magical 
Christmas show experience with ‘Search for Santa’. The children 

were taken on a magical adventure in Nursery Rhyme Land to find 
Santa, meeting lots of different characters along the way.  The 

children joined in with nursery rhymes, action songs and 
Christmas favourites on their journey to find Santa. The day was 
complimented with Christmas crafts, party games, a disco and 

party food.  

Boys Unified Football 
 

On Tuesday 29th November, Perry Hall took part in a  
Unified Football competition. We competed in ten games 
where we won seven and lost three. The team’s passing 
and communicating really played the biggest part in each 
of their games. We are so proud of the efforts and team-
work, with the children getting 3rd place, taking home a 
bronze medal. Well done boys you represented Perry Hall and yourselves at the highest 
standard.  

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk


Are you this week’s star of the week?  

A child from each class is chosen as Star of the Week 

for doing something special during that week. It may be 

related to their work,  behaviour and/or their attitudes 

to learning . 

Two’s Provision AM 

Tommy M 

Two’s Provision AM 

Luca-Paul S 

Nursery AM  

George G   

Nursery PM    

Maisie B 

RCR 

Rocco O 

REP 

Phoebe-Jean D 

1CN 

Lacey O  

1DL  

Yuvraj B 

2HH 

Roman B  

2LT   

Jude L   

3AG 

 Eilah H 

3CF 

Hollie W 

4MR 

Anand K 

4SW    

Noah B 

5JS 

Mia C 

5MJ    

Kasparas V  

6JP   

Raj W  

6MH 

Prabir S 

  

Nursery  

am –  Isla-Rose N 

pm — Jacob N 

Reception 

RCR –  Willow A 

REP –  George P 

Year 1  

1CN – Alfie J 

1DL–  Mansirat K 

Year 2  

2HH – Evelyn J 

2LT -– Seren T 

Year 3 

3AG – Travis S-H 

3CF – Aissatou B 

Year 4 

4MR – Sophie B 

4SW— Darcy P 

Year 5  

5JS – Isla E 

5MJ— Lacey-Mae T 

Year 6  

6JP – Harmony R 

6MH—Rakisha S 

Nursery  

am –  Ethan H 

pm — Finley F 

Reception 

RCR – Jack M 

REP –  Oscar D 

Year 1  

1CN –  Jaxon H 

1DL–  Rico B 

Year 2  

2HH – Faith T 

2LT-–  Louis W 

Year 3 

3AG – Anik B 

3CF – Amelia D 

Year 4 

4MR – Alice-Mae H 

4SW— Phoebe-Grace L 

Year 5  

5JS – Peter N 

5MJ— Shramik K 

Year 6  

6JP – Lavindeep H 

6MH—Layton A 

Mathematician of the Week 

Reception & Key Stage One 

Highest attenders were  
1CN with 96% 

       attendance.  

Key Stage Two      
Highest attenders were 

3AG with 98.6% 

attendance.  

Last Week’s Attendance 

Whole school attendance was 91.7% 

The classes with the highest attendance each week will receive an in class reward. 


